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Retirement Announcement/Board of Director Change

DONALD W. 
SHACKELFORD, LS
It is with mixed emotions Rouse-Sirine Associates, Ltd. 
(RSA) announces the retirement of Donald (Don) W. 
Shackelford, LS.  Don has been an integral part of RSA 
for the past 26 years.  Don served as project manager 
in addition to Corporate Secretary/Treasurer. His  
contributions will always be valued and remembered.
His hard work, commitment and dedication are extremely admirable traits.  Don will be greatly missed.  
On behalf of everyone in RSA, we would like to wish him the best of luck.

JEFFREY D. 
WILLIAMS, LS
RSA would like to announce Jeffrey D. Williams has 
been elected to serve as Corporate Secretary/
Treasurer.  Since joing RSA in 2018, Jeff has been a  
wonderful asset for the company.  We are delighted that Jeff has accepted this added role and are excited 
moving forward as we look to continue providing surveying services to our clients.




